"Promoting Patriotism through the Preservation of Military History"



BG. Thomas P. Mancino USA (Ret.), President CW4 Mark A. Howell USA (Ret.), Vice-President Lt. Col. Peter R. Plank, Secretary Dayna Cotter, Treasurer

> 112 North Main Street Broken Arrow, OK 74012 918-794-2712 Non-Profit 501(c)3 ID #73-1496074

CITY OF BROKEN ARROW

APR 11 2018

CITY MANAGER'S OFFICE

April 10, 2018

Michael Spurgeon, City Manager 220 South First Street Broken Arrow, OK 74012

Dear Mike,

The Military History Center is honored to be considered as a location for the Broken Arrow Vietnam memorial currently displayed in the City Park. We think that relocating the memorial to the Military History Center's location could contribute to the recognition of veterans and their service that the Military History Center strives to achieve. This memorial, dedicated to the Broken Arrow residents that were killed in action in Vietnam, would be placed in a location that is very visible and accessible to the public.

We look forward to receiving this monument as an important addition to our Veteran Memorial Plaza.

Sincerely,

BG Thomas Mancino, President

Military History Center 112 North Main Street

Broken Arrow, OK 74012

home Moneno